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Please support SB798.  This measure adds another tool for the Oregon National 

Guard to improve retention and recruiting. This gives servicemembers who either live 

just across the border or around the country another great reason to remain in the 

Oregon National Guard and remain connected to Oregon. Please continue to support 

your Oregon National Guard members and their families by supporting this measure. 


